
New Hanover County School Board Meeting 8-7-18  

This was a regular School Board meeting, with all Board members present.  Public comments centered 

around the District’s redistricting proposals, with a group of parents from the Middle Sound area 

expressing their concerns about being redistricted from Noble Middle School to Holly Shelter Middle 

School.  Schematic designs for Noble and Trask Middle School renovations, and for Wrightsville Beach 

Elementary additions and renovations were passed by the Board. 

The Board will hold another redistricting work session on Tuesday August 21st at 4 pm in the BOE Center.  

To learn more about the redistricting proposals and the opportunity for public comment visit the NHCS 

website: http://www.nhcs.net/redistricting.htm 

Next month’s school board meeting will be on 9-11-18 at 5:30 pm at the BOE Center, 1805 S. 13th Street.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne Eitelman 

http://www.nhcs.net/redistricting.htm

